From: matthew romain
Sent: 05 January 2020 16:00

To: Little, Tom

Subject: Gilling Court lime tree

Dear Tom,

There is a plan to cut down the lime tree in the garden of Gilling Court and Holmfield Court. This must not happen.

As a resident and flat-owner I was not notified of this. It is only through the efforts of other residents that it has come to my attention.

There is nothing wrong with the tree and it is causing no damage. There is no reason to destroy it. There are, however, many reasons not to destroy it. I shan't patronise you with all of these, but you may have heard of the climate catastrophe we are facing and an urgent need to plant many more trees. To start needlessly cutting down the few we already have is regressive and irrevocably damaging.

Please do not do this to our garden and to our neighbourhood.

Reference number 2019/6011/T

Thank you.

Best wishes, Matthew